
SEP 0 3 1986

Docket No. 50-410

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. C. V. Mangan

Senior Vice President
300 Erie Boulevard, West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-410/86-13

This refers to your letter dated July 21, 1986, in response to our letter
dated June 19, 1986

'hankyou for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during future inspections at
your facility.
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Si cerely,

riginal Signed Byt
Jacque P. D~rr

Stewart D. Ebneter, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc w/encl:
Connor & Wetterhahn
John W. Keib, Esquire
J. A. Perry, Vice President, Quality Assurance
W. Hansen, Manager of Quality Assurance
D. Quamme, NMP-2 Project Director
C. Beckham, NMPC QA Manager
T. J. Perkins, General Superintendent
R. B. Abbott, Station Superintendent
Department of Public Service, State of New York
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York

a b0917012b Sb0903
AOOCK 06000410

PDR PDR,
8

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

/Eo&
IR NMP2 86-13 — 0001.0.0
08/26/86



1 l



Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation

, bcc w/encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl)
DRP Section Chief
Region I SLO
Robert J. Bores, DRSS
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